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Land Drainage Act 1991 
 

Byelaws 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Pevensey and Cuckmere Water Level Management Board 
intend to apply, at the expiration of one calendar month from the date of this notice, to the 
Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs for the confirmation of byelaws made by 
the Board for securing the efficient working of the drainage and water level management 
system in their area.   
 
During a period of one calendar month from the date of publication of this notice, a copy of 
the said byelaws will be kept at the local office of the Board c/o the Environment Agency 
Depot, 74 Coast Road, Pevensey, Eastbourne, BN24 6ND, East Sussex and at the Board’s 
administration office at Kettlewell House, Austin Fields Industrial Estate, King’s Lynn, Norfolk 
PE30 1PH and will be open to public inspection, free of charge, on any weekday during 
normal office hours.   
 
During the same period printed copies of the byelaws will be supplied on demand free of 
charge to any person on application to the Board’s administration office.  Any objection to the 
confirmation of the byelaws should be made in writing and addressed to the Board at 
Kettlewell House, Austin Fields Industrial Estate, King’s Lynn, Norfolk PE30 1PH, within five 
weeks of the date of publication of this notice.  
 
P J Camamile 
Chief Executive to the Board  
20 January 2017 
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